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Kansas Corporation Commission June 10, 2014 

Oil and Gas Conservation Division 

130 S. Market- Room 2078 

Wichita, Kansas 

Gentlemen: 

I am writing in response to the injection permit application D-22.171 dated 5-15-14. 

We live at 9770 S.W. River Valley Road just west of the proposed injection sight. From the application it 

appears the proposed injection could potentially put our well water and property value at risk. This area 

is of low population density and rural water is not available. As you know this area has a long history of 

oil production and some of the older wells are likely causing well water contamination at the present 

time. Four of the fast five recently drilled water wells that I am aware of were unusable due to salt water 

contamination at approximately 125 feet. We presently have two wells at that depth that are of good 

quality and we do not want to put them at risk. 

The other issue that is worthy of consideration is the proximity of the Augusta North Anticline. This 

structure is visible at the surface as it crosses east of our house through our pasture. There is the 

possibility the injection of the proposed volume could lubricate the anticline and cause slippage in the 

formation potentially causing structure and water quality damage. 

For the above reasons we oppose this application. As the permit application is evaluated please consider 

our concerns in the process. 

Sincerely 

Jerry & Joleen Jeffries 
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